
(9/18/2009) spo - SPO Alert - Annual Professional Services (A&E) Statement of Qualifications List Page 1

From: spo
To: spo
Date: 9/18/2009 11:47 AM
Subject: SPO Alert - Annual Professional Services (A&E) Statement of Qualifications List

The annual A&E list, along with the statements of qualifications documents for each firm, have been added to the SPO web 
site at the following URL  http://azdoa.gov/agencies/spo/ae.asp 
 
Contact Don Ellwanger at (602) 542-9139 or Don.Ellwanger@azdoa.gov with any questions.
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